From: registrar

Sent: June-28-17 12:21 PM
To: I
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 4:27 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Janice Highstead

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Distribution rates for rural customers are already excessively high. Only the intervention by the Ontario Government
has made Hydro affordable for the average family. This increase is unacceptable. Hydro One needs to find other ways
to increase revenue and decrease internal costs.

Possibly a review of top management salaries would be a good place to start.

-- Attachment --





